
 

We want to start by saying how lovely it was to see so many of you at our various events last half term.  It really 
means a lot to have you back through our doors.  We hope to continue to connect with you over the next 6 weeks. 
The half term ahead is another busy one with lots of trips planned.  We are currently busy organising the Summer 
Fete which will hopefully carry on the spirit of our Jubilee picnic!  
 
Mrs Simpson and Miss Message 

AIC Vacancy 
 

The Enquire Learning Trust are seeking to appoint 
both parent and community representatives for their 
local Academy Improvement Committees.  These 
committees are key to the Trust’s governance 
structure and in supporting the academies locally.  If 
you are interested in this role please visit https://
www.enquirelearningtrust.org/job-vacancies  

Term Dates 

Monday 13th June School opens 
Thursday 30th June      AM Sports Day for EYFS & KS1 
Thursday 30th June PM Sports Day for KS2  
Monday 4th July Summer Fete  
Thursday 7th & Friday 8th July  New Classes 
Thursday 7th July 3:30-4:30  Meet the new teacher 
Friday 15th July  Reports to go out 
Monday 18th– Thursday 21st  Telephone consults if 
   requested 
Thursday 21st July Close for summer at 2:30 

Nursery 

Places available September 2022  

Middlethorpe Nursery is part of Middlethorpe Primary 
Academy. Our nursery is run by experienced Early 
Years professionals and we offer children a safe caring 
environment, where they are able to progress socially 
and emotionally, and we nurture a life-long love of 
learning. We have 2 year old and 3 year old funded 
and paid places available. To register your interest 
please contact the school or call at the main office. If 
you know anyone who would be interested in this 
provision feel free to pass this information on to them  

office@middlethorpeprimary.co.uk 

01472 698185 

End Of Year 
 

As we approach the end of this academic year we begin 
to plan for meeting the new teacher and reports. 
 
Meet the new teacher 
Your children will spend all Thursday and Friday (7th and 
8th July) with their new teacher.  On Thursday 7th July 
you will collect your children from their new classrooms.  
We will keep the doors open between 3:30 and 4:30.  
This will give you opportunity to come into the building 
to collect your child, see their new classroom, and meet 
the team that will be educating your children next year.   
 
End of year reports 
Reports will be issued on Friday 15th July.  If you would 
then like to discuss anything we ask you to contact the 
office.  Messages will be passed on to the class teacher 
who will contact you the following week.   

Keeping our children safe:  

Bicycles and Dogs 
 

As summer arrives, we are very aware that more 
children will be riding their bikes to and from school.  
We would like to take this opportunity to remind all, 
that bikes and scooters should be dismounted on entry 
through the front gates and mounted on the pavement 
on leaving.  This is for the safety of all, especially during 
our busy periods. 
 
We recognise that dogs are an important part of family 
life for many in our school community, and are often 
included in day-to-day activities such as walking children 
to and from school. However, others may find their 
presence stressful, even frightening particularly with 
younger children, and even well-behaved dogs can 
behave unpredictably when placed in a busy, noisy and 
crowded environment.  We therefore respectfully 
request that dogs are kept outside the school grounds. 

Middlethorpe Messenger 

Together we learn to shine 
 

Kindness  Responsibility  Pride 
Email: office@middlethorpeprimary.co.uk 


